
 
 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE MEADOWLAKES POA WORKSHOP ON 

MONDAY, APRIL 5TH, 2021 BEGINNING AT 6:00PM HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 

 
 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO POA MEETINGS  
 

I, Bill Raman, Secretary for the Meadowlakes POA, do certify that this Notice of Cancelled 
Workshop was posted at City Hall, in a place readily accessible to the general public at all 
times, on April 1st, 2021 at 9:30 a.m.  
 
 
/s/ Bill Raman _____   _                                                 
Bill Raman, POA Secretary                           

   
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED WORKSHOP 

OF THE MEADOWLAKES PROPERTY OWNERS 
ASSOCIATION 


